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Overview 

Under the postsecondary enrollment options program, 9th and 10th grade students 

may enroll in a concurrent enrollment course if, after 11th and 12th grade students 

have applied to take the course, additional students are needed for the school to be 

able to offer the course.  This bill proposes to allow 9th and 10th grade students to 

also enroll in a world languages concurrent enrollment course.  

Section   

1  Authorization; notification. Allows 9th and 10th grade students enrolled in a school district 

or an American Indian-controlled tribal contract or grant school to enroll in a concurrent 

enrollment world languages course. 

 


